
 

 

Updated School Announcement 

 

March 18 2020  

 

Pattison High School has made the temporary transition from in-person instruction to online 

classes effective Tuesday March 17, until Friday March 27.  

Students are now well engaged in their online classes, and are requested to stay at home.  

Pattison High School continues to take appropriate steps to ensure the safety as well as the 

continuity of academic learning for the students and the school community.  

The PHS campus is now closed. Students who wish to speak to a staff or faculty member are 

requested to email the advisor or the teacher. An appointment can be arranged.  

Thank you for your continuing support to help us keep the school community safe for everyone, 

and thank you for your patience and support in this challenging time.  

From the Office of the Principal 

Mr. Daniel Chowne  


